From: Bob Osborne < >
Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2024 7:47 AM
To: Gillies, Suzanne < Suzanne. Gillies @burlington.ca>

Cc:

Subject: Tyandaga Golf Course

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Committee of the Whole

March 4, 2024

Agenda Item 11.1 Tyandaga Golf Course

I have reviewed the material in the Committee information package and support the recommendations contained in RCC-04-24

I have played golf at Tyandaga since the 1980s and consider it a valuable Burlington recreation asset.

I encourage the Committee to approve the recommendations.

Yours truly Bob Osborne

Ward 2

Sent from my iPhone